
To All Eritreans in San Jose, CA area ! 
 

Please attend the Hizbawi Mekete Seminar to be held on 

Saturday, January 16, 2010, in rejecting the recent 

Shameful Sanction imposed upon Eritrea, by the awkward 

and impotent UN Security Council on December 23, 2009, 

a systematic sabotage imposed for the second time in our 

history. 

In light of the UN’s Rule of the Jungle, in Woyane’s 

continued occupation of our sovereign land, the Seminar 

will be an eye opener to learn what the sanction really 

meant to our national security and to be informed who the 

real culprit behind this unwarranted and unjustified 

sabotage against our motherland. 

Date: Saturday, January 16, 2010  

Place: Eritrean Community Center 

   435 Park Ave, San Jose, CA 

Time: 5:00 PM 

 

We will Never Kneel Down! 

Wetru Awet n’Hafash!
 

 

 

Hizbawi Mekete of San Jose, CA
 


